
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HT5 Topic    

This half term our topic is ‘Buckle Up’. We will initially be focusing on all things 

‘Transport’, using the books ‘The Train Ride’ and ‘ Jake’s First Day ‘ and a number of non-fiction 

books too. The children will be learning facts, retelling stories, getting involved in lots of ‘Transport’ 

and ‘Pirate’ crafts. We will also be learning about the signs of Spring and the farm coming to visit 

bringing animals for the children to touch and learn about. 
 

      Thank you from The Nursery Team: 

Mrs Knights, Mrs Peacock,  

Mrs Nelson and Mrs Patterson  

       

Homework 

This half term the children will be 
given a sheet of activities in their 

book bag which you will be able to 

cross off (one a week). The activities 

will be very practical hands on 
activities, ranging from maths, topic 

and crafts. These are to be 
completed at home and you will be 
able to send evidence on Dojo if you 

wish. 

Baking/Making 

The children have the opportunity 

to make snack on a daily basis, and 
most Wednesdays we will also bake 

or cook something. We will also 
make bird feeders this half term to 

hang in our outdoor areas. To make 
this happen, we would really 

appreciate any donations you may 

have. If you would like to donate a 
small amount of money to go 

towards this we will leave a Piggy 
bank as you come in.  

Farm Visit 

24th April 

£4 via parent pay.  You can also give 

permission via parent pay.  If your child 

does not usually attend Nursery on a 

Thursday you can bring them at 2pm to 
come and see the animals, you will 

need to pay £4 before you visit.   
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School Places  

If your child is due to start school in September 25, you should now know if they have a place.  You need to speak to 

the school office to accept the place offered. We feel that a lot of the children in our Nursery are becoming more 

and more independent, ready for school, which we are really proud of. Nursery children do occasionally go into 
Reception to visit but you will get details of a half day visit before we finish in July.  We would love it if you could 

continue to support children at home by promoting independence in getting themselves dressed and going to the 
toilet; writing letters in their name; counting for fun, forwards and backwards; speaking in full sentences and 

modelling sentences to them to copy back to you.  

  

 

 

 

 


